From: Amalia Siegel

Sent: Monday, May 03, 2021 11:11 PM
To: Eleftheriou, Victoria H
Subject: #S-010735-WD-YB-N

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Please conduct more in-depth well monitoring and hydrogeology assessment before approving this application. The new
“expansion” is significantly closer to the public water supply and the Kennebec River, putting a valuable resource at risk.
Maine’s waterways are of utmost importance to the state’s natural heritage and countless people rely on the water
quality of the Kennebec River for their livelihoods and cultural traditions.

Please provide more convincing evidence to the people of Maine that this expansion will not pose a risk to the water
guality of the Kennebec River and surrounding waterways.

Amalia Siegel
Isle au Haut, ME



